
PUBLIC TESTIMONY BY PAULINE STRONG 

PRESENTED AT THE 

JUNEAU COMMUNITY ROADLESS RULE PUBLIC MEETING 

HELD:  DECEMBER 16, 2019, JUNEAU, ALASKA 

 

SUBMITTED DECEMBER 17, 2019, AS A UNIQUE LETTER TO THE UNITED STATES FOREST SERVICE 

 

PAULINE STRONG:  My name is Pauline Strong, P-A-U-L-I-N-E S-T-R-O-N-G.  The zip code is 99801.   

And I just wanted to say that I really value the Tongass for the old growth that's remaining there, and I 
don't want to see any more of it gone.  And without roads is the way I value it the most, and so I support 
Alternative 1. 
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